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The following questions were asked during our live webinar with Brent Martin but due to time
restrictions, we were unable to answer these in the session.

We are currently in discussion with the client around data publication, but we hope to publish all of
the data in due course.

The work has not been published yet, but will be shortly.

The work was funded by a government contract.

The chips we used were 512x512 pixels, which translates to 128 - 256m square. Generally this was
sufficient, but it is true that larger buildings tended to have slightly lower detection accuracy.

We used a combination of overall (pixel) accuracy and IOU to evaluate the models.

I'm not aware of using GNNs for this purpose. We are familiar with other techniques such as DDPM
models as used in super-resolution, but are wary of using techniques that generate synthetic data
improvements that might bias the result. It is important to note that the objective was to generate a
robust building footprint for calculating statistics, not the "best looking" footprint, although this was
a desirable secondary goal.

We haven't used those techniques. It looks like an interesting direction to explore.



